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The Austrian people welcomed US President StringLordInt to Austria 

4 days ago with large crowds gathered to see the President in his first 
state visit to Europe. During his time here American delegation visited 
major landmarks of Austria, participated in different town hall events all 
around the city meeting regular folk and dined multiple times with the 
Emperor, parliamentarians and at the time minister. Many topics were 
discussed including expansion of the recent New York treaty to other 
nations and cooperation between the states in other possible ways. 

After the elections the new Prime minister Alex met with President 
StringLordInt. The President was presented with a gift from Austrian 
Ministry, a Painting of Hofburg palace in a sunset.   

During the state visit a minor security incident happened when at a 
town hall event 9 years old boy attempted to evade the royal guard to 
reach the President, as later found out he was just very excited about a 
chance to see the President and really wanted to say “hi”. No further 
accidents happened and the State visit passed by calmly. 

As this is released the President has departed for Germany for his 
second state visit. From the Austrian people we wish him well and may 
our nation's grow closer and friendlier!    

 
 

Austrian Prime minister​

Alex the Just 


